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The Montana Farm to School Summit and 
Institute has been postponed to August 11-12, 
2021. Save the date for our next statewide Mon-
tana Farm to School  Summit to be held in Hele-
na, Montana. Watch for reopening of workshop 
proposals and registration! 

www.montana.edu/mtfarmtoschool/summit.html 
This event is supported in part by the Food and Nutrition 
Service, U.S. Department of Agriculture. USDA is an equal 
opportunity provider, employer, and lender. 
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